2024
AR-15 LEAGUE

OUR 25" YEAR

The final match of the year was held on Sunday, August 18™.

The weather was great, as was the attendance. We had 66 entries.
Here are the results.

First place: Troy Mews of with a score of 22

Second place: Marty Hagerman with a score of 17

Third place: Al Ade with a score of n

Two man event: Troy Mews and Tony Bleskan with a score of 16.

After the match we had a nice get together with beverages, food, and door
prizes.

We had another successful year on the auxiliary range. There were lots of
new shooters and training, running the equipment. I will be establishing
next year’s dates as soon as possible.

I plan on doing it all again next year. Don’t miss out.

Tom LaChe’ and crew.



